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        Moorside Community Primary School      

23rd November 2017

Dear Parent/ Carer, 
  PERMISSION TO DISPLAY PHOTOGRAPHS 
We are planning to relaunch the school website next week and we will be publishing some photographs and video clips of the children as part of that process. Please indicate below if you DO NOT want your child’s photo or video clip to appear on the website. Note that if you are happy for the child’s photo to be displayed, you do not need to do anything.
Please return to school office by Friday 24th November, 2017 if you DO NOT want your child’s photo to appear.

Yours Sincerely,
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L. Hall

Headteacher

______________________________________________________________________________

I DO NOT wish for my child’s photograph to appear on the Moorside Community Primary School website.
Signed ………………………………………………………………

Child’s name ………………………………………………………Class……………………………..
